
USC AIKEN TO HAVE HOMETOWN CHAMPIONSHIP AFTER

STABLE VIEWNAMED AS HOST OF THE USEA

INTERCOLLEGIATE AND INTERSCHOLASTIC

CHAMPIONSHIPS:

Stable View is looking forward to hosting the 2024/5 USEA Intercollegiate
Eventing Championship as well as the first ever USEA Interscholastic
Eventing League Championship.

Via a dedicated section of the Stable View website and a WhatsApp Group,
the intention is to make communication of our plans and special events a
priority.

We want to welcome as many teams from around the country as possible.
This will be a championship to remember.

Any riders and coaches interested in competing at this year's
championships are encouraged to join the WhatsApp group shown below.

Sissy Sugarman and Carmani


